Deputy Secretary
John Kovacic PSM

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committees on Education,
Employment and Workplace Relations

PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretary

DEEWR Question No. EW0293_13
As foreshadowed at this week’s Additional Senate Estimates hearing | wish to correct the
response to Question on Notice EW0293_13 provided to the Committee after the Budget
Estimates hearing on 29 May 2012.

The correct response to EW0293_13 is:

The answer to Parliamentary Question Number 1728 was altered in the Minister’s office
prior to its tabling.

The Department apologises for this administrative error which came to light in the preparation
of a draft response to PQ2160.

Yours sincerely

Urvace

hn Kovacic

October 2012
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